
 

Ref: Maths/Rec 
 
 
Date: 10th January 2024 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

At Bloxwich Academy Primary, we are always looking at new ways of engaging children in 
their learning, and finding opportunities to involve parents in what goes on inside the 
classroom.  
 
We want you to feel a part of your child’s educational journey, and to share in some of the 
experiences that will mould and shape them in the future.  
 
To help you support your child with their maths learning at home, Reception would like to 
invite parents into school to complete a maths workshop, on Wednesday 17th January.  
 
You will be given information on what your child has already learnt and what your child will 
learn throughout the rest of the year. Afterwards, you will be invited into the classroom to 
complete maths activities with your child.  
 
Parents will be asked to enter through the Library doors at 1.55pm and the event will take 
place in the classrooms and Lower Hall. Unfortunately, there is a limit to how many people 
we can have in the hall at one time, therefore we can only accept one parent per child into 
the event. The workshop should end at 3pm. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
I will be attending and require one place 
 
Child’s Name: ..................................................... Parent Name……………………………………………… 
 
Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 


